
 

New Cangle Community Primary School  
Chapple Drive, Haverhill, Suffolk, CB9 0DU   01440 702143  

admin@newcangle.co.uk  www.newcangle.co.uk 

Headteacher: Ms Jacqueline Brading 

 

 
                  2nd September 2022, 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

Uniform Reminders 

As we are at the beginning of the school year, we would like to use this opportunity to remind parents 

about our uniform requirements at New Cangle, as follows: 

 

Sweatshirt, jumper or cardigan           Red 

Trousers, skirt, dress or shorts            
 (no jeans, leggings or jeggings) 

Black or grey 

Shirt/blouse or polo shirt                      White 

Shoes, trainers or boots                        Black (these should be black all over) with sensible heels and no 
obvious branding 

Socks/tights                                             White, black and grey 

Summer dresses                                     Red and white check 

PE Kit                                                         White t shirt, black shorts, plimsolls or trainers. Joggers and 
hoodies can be worn for outside lessons.  

   

 

Jewellery is not allowed e.g. rings, bracelets and necklaces should not be worn, unless there is an 

exemption for religious or cultural reasons. If this is the case, please get in touch with myself or the class 

teacher. Children may wear one pair of small studs as earrings. For Health and Safety reasons, during PE 

lessons, earrings must be removed or taped over. Parents should provide tape for their child, if they are 

unable to remove their earring themselves.   

 

Uniform that is branded with the school logo can be purchased from My Clothing Ltd. However, parents 

are welcome to buy non-branded uniform from supermarkets etc. as long as it fits with the requirements 

above.  

 

A selection of good quality second hand uniform is available to buy at school for a small donation. Please 

pop in to have a look at what we have in our stocks. If you would like to donate any good quality items, 

please let Mrs Westley in the office know.  

 

Finally, please label ALL items of clothing so that they can be returned to your child; every term we end up 

with so much lost property that is not able to be reunited with its owner as it is not labelled.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

J. Brading 
Ms J Brading 

Headteacher 

https://myclothing.com/new-cangle-community-primary-school/8063.school

